WALKING PATH EXTENSION NEEDS YOUR HELP!

The Washington Township Committee, by recommendation of the
Recreation Committee, is accepting funds to add a walking path extension in the
northwest section of Meadow Breeze Park. There is currently no walking path in
that area.

The Township owns and maintains over one thousand acres of both active
and passive recreation areas including walking and hiking trails. The extension of
at least one-half mile of walking path in this area of the park would connect the
existing paths already in place and extend from the creek bridge towards
Kayharts Lane to the Morris Canal and it would go from the creek bridge towards
Meadow Breeze Lane around the football field and D1 and also connect to the
other end of the towpath. The Morris Canal Towpath will remain a grass walking
path (See attached proposed map). If accomplished, it would continue our
commitment for our community and greatly enhance the appreciation of our
natural resources and environmental characteristics.

If you would like to contribute to the project, please send a check to:

Washington Township Municipal Building
Attention: Township Clerk
211 Route 31 North
Washington, NJ 07882
Checks should be made payable to Washington Township.

Please note “Walking Path” on the memo line of your check.
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